
This is our biggest fundraiser of the year and it takes many
volunteer hours to be successful. We will need people to
help with set-up and tear-down, to run the booth and to act
as overnight security; guarding the stand, the fireworks and
the equipment. 

Volunteers are needed June 30 - July 5. Any time you can
give to support your LGCA Clubhouse is appreciated.

Email PresidentLGCA@gmail.com if you can help.

Our garden along Lakewood Blvd. is looking fertile. Last month we
received and planted a number of lovely plants donated to us by H & H
Nursery. They have agreed to make a donation of plants to the LGCA
on an annual basis and we are so thrilled for their support as we work
to improve the facility and grounds. H & H Nursery is a family-run
nursery and garden center located just across the street from the
LGCA. Please remember them for your gardening needs. You can visit
them in person at 6220 Lakewood Blvd. Lakewood, CA 90712; call
(562) 804-2513; or check out their website: www.hhnursery.com
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Volunteers are needed to staff the LGCA Fireworks Stand



We had such a great time at our first happy
hour of the year. Congratulations to all the
lucky winners. We look forward to seeing

everyone in May for Cinco de Mayo!

Thursday, May 5, 2022 at 5 p.m.

Join us for Margaritas and Tacos 
at the next 

Clubhouse Happy Hour!



50/50 Opportunity
 

$5.00 reservation required per person.
includes food and drink




Register at www.lgca.info

Cinco de Mayo Happy Hour

Neighborhood Mega-Block Sale

Summer Kick-Off BBQ

      Thursday, May 5, 2022 at 5 p.m.

      Saturday, June 4, 2022 at 7 a.m.

      Saturday, June 4, 2022 at 1 p.m.

Clubhouse Events
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 Plan Ahead for Future Events

St. Patrick's Day Happy Hour Was
Enjoyed By All!

Do you have an item for the bulletin? 
Email: bulletinLGCA@gmail.com

Cinco de MayoCinco de Mayo
Happy HourHappy Hour

Saturday, April 16, 2022 at 10:30 a.m.

The Clubhouse is throwing an Easter
party and all are invited to attend. Our

annual Easter Egg Hunt is one of the best
family-friendly events all year long.

  
Bring your kiddos and an Easter Basket
to hunt and collect eggs throughout the
LGCA grounds. Be sure to arrive early,

the hunt begins at 11 a.m.



Take pictures with the Easter Bunny
50/50 Opportunity

A light breakfast of pastries, juice, and coffee will
be served beginning at 10:30 a.m.

The Easter Bunny is
coming to the LGCA!



Clubhouse News

Interested in Advertising in
the LGCA Bulletin? 

You can purchase full-page ads for $45, ½ page
ads for $30, ¼ page ads for $20 and 1/8 page ads
for $10.  Prices are per month, and ads will be
printed in color.  Email BulletinLGCA@gmail.com
for more information or to place an ad.  You will
reach all 441 homes in the Lakewood Gardens!
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Happy Birthday!

Amber Jackson April 25

Are you throwing a party and need a large
space to host your family and friends? Consider
renting the LGCA. Information about how to rent
is available at www.lgca.info/Clubhouse-Rental 
Didn't find the answer you are looking for? Email
rentals4lgca@gmail.com

Clubhouse Rentals

Our Sock-A-Thon is still Happening



We are raising money for much needed
bathroom renovations at the LGCA

clubhouse.

The proposed new restrooms will be cleaner,
more efficient and ADA compliant.

The socks come in many cute and fun motifs
and are a great bargain at just $11.99 for two

pairs. Orders over $50 get free shipping.

Purchase at www.sockathon.com/pages/lgca

Don't do Laundry - Buy New Socks!

Pool Deck Improvements 
are on the way

At the LGCA March board meeting, the
executive board and committee chairs voted on
and approved a project to install artificial turf on
the north end of the pool deck. Not only will this
create a lush feeling to our pool area but it will
also enhance safety. The turf will even out the
area of the pool deck that currently has cracks
that can cause a trip hazard. It will also be safer
for our kids as they play around the pool. 

A big thank you to Clubhouse maintenance and
repair chairperson, Troy House for the many
hours he spent researching and meeting with
turf contractors to secure the best bids for the
project.

We will keep you posted once we have a start
date for the project as pool use may be
impacted during the installation period.


